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April 6, 2023

Senator Warren Petersen
Senate President

1700 W. Washington St.
Phoenix, AZ 85007

Re: SB 1253

President Petersen,

I have vetoed SB 1253.

State law already outlines requirements for the registration of sex offenders with the Department
of Public Safety and compliance with various ongoing notification requirements, including

notifying school districts in which a sex offender lives. The Department of Public Safety remains
best-equipped to oversee all community notification.
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